Dear Ms. Branscomb:

This message is being sent in response, made at 11:52 a.m. July 25, 2019, to your request for "a copy of any contracts between Mesa County Valley School District 51 and Attwood Public Affairs, LLC or Amy Attwood, for the period beginning July 1, 2018 to present" and "a copy of all payments made to the same." It appears we do not have documents responsive to your request for a contract with Attwood Public Affairs, LLC, or Amy Attwood. However, we do have a responsive document for your request for payments. Attached are the payments that D51 has made to Ms. Attwood since July 1, 2018. Please call me with any questions - 970-256-4312.

Sincerely,

Emily Shockley, Public Information Officer

Mesa County Valley School District 51